


Progress since WIAT meeting

 Regarding the format of the Management Plan, the best information CC has to date 
is that the FC are very keen that their standard template is used. Several potential 
applications from other sites in central Scotland are extracting elements of the 
existing management plans to fit into the template.

 At the time of writing, CC still awaits further guidance from the Forestry Commission 
on the effects any possible future change of management structure/ownership may 
have on a WIAT application.

 FC have confirmed to FODW that the SGRPID registration currently sits with Argyll 
and Bute Council

 CC has provided the following grant history to FODW

1996 – An FC funded programme to define a circular path and to fell significant 
amounts of mature sycamore and trees identified as being dangerous. I have been 
unable to find the documents for this, as it was nearly 20 years ago. However, from 
memory it involved a total cost of around £20,000.  Costs were relatively low 
because the contractor agreed to offset some costs against the value of the 
extracted 


